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STATE CENTER COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT POLICE/ 1940 N. CALAVERAS  FRESNO, CA 93704/ PHONE: 559.244.5911 

TIMELY NOTIFICATION  
BULLETIN 

DISTRICT POLICE DEPARTMENT –SCCCD 

MARCH 3, 2017 

IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE "TIMELY NOTICE" PROVISIONS OF THE FEDERAL 
JEANNE CLERY DISCLOSURE OF CAMPUS SECURITY POLICY AND CAMPUS 
CRIME STATISTICS ACT OF 1998, THE DISTRICT POLICE ARE PROVIDING THE 
FRESNO CITY COLLEGE CAMPUS COMMUNITY NOTICE OF THE FOLLOWING       

REPORTED CRIME: INDECENT EXPOSURE AND ENGAGING IN LEWD CONDUCT.  

 

Case #:  SC17-0172 FC  
Date/Time: March 1, 2017 / 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Fresno City College Library 

Suspect: Hispanic Male, Adult, Unknown. Age, 5’8”, 160 lbs. 

  Wearing an Orange Jacket and Grey Shorts 

 

Notice 

 A Fresno City College Student reported that on Wednesday, March 

1, 2017 at approximately 8:00 p.m. he was in the smoking area commonly 

referred to as the “East Pit” on University Mall, on the Fresno City College 

campus.  A subject, he did not know, arrived and soon exposed his genitals 

and began performing a lewd act, in violation of California Penal Code Sec-

tions 314 and 647(a).  

 

 The victim confronted the subject, which caused the suspect to flee 

the area.  Because of darkness, the victim gave a limited description.  The 

suspect is described as a Hispanic Male Adult, approximately 5’ 8” tall and 

weighing about 160 pounds.  The suspect wore an orange jacket, grey 

shorts and appeared to be limping 

 

 It is clear the suspect picked an isolated area and used the cover of 

darkness to exhibit his criminal behavior on a random, lone, victim.  Due to 

this crime occurring on the Fresno City College campus, there is a concern 

for the safety and welfare of the students, faculty, staff and visitors.  We urge 

all students, faculty and staff to be aware of their surroundings.  Do not iso-

lated yourself and partner with someone you know and trust when on cam-

pus at night.  If this type of behavior is observed by anyone on campus, do 

not attempt to confront or detain the suspect; immediately report the crime to 

District Police. 

 

 The District Police Department is currently investigating this crime 

and is attempting to identify the suspect.  Anyone with information regarding 

this incident please contact the District Police at 559.244.5911. 

http://www.scccdpolice.com

